Tercentennial Planning Committee

Minutes
March 23, 2017

Attendees

Members: Marge Devine, Sandy Couch Kelly (by phone), Carol Kauffman, Joel Glass, Jeanne Madden,
Maria Kuhn, Candice Powers

Staff: Nathan Poore, Erin Cadigan, Melissa Tryon

The committee discussed the report Erin prepared for presentation at the Council meeting on March 27,
which includes proposals for reducing the original projected budget. The committee discussed at length
ways to reduce the budget while staying true to the committee’s goals as determined by their public
outreach efforts. Their consensus was to reduce the FY17-18 budget request to $85,000 by cutting back
plans for the community picnic and making some reductions to Old Home Days staffing.



